
 
 

 1 
 

 

Ember Creek Estates  
NEWSLETTER- SEPTEMBER 2018 

  

 
   

 

     
               Serving dinner 

     from 6:30 pm- 7:30 pm 

 
   

 

 

Did you know… 
As an Ember Creek Estate resident, you 

can waive the $100 registration fee at 
Walnut Creek Academy for first time 

students. Just mention you live in Ember 
Creek Estates. 

 
 

  

One of a Kind Pony Ride 

Enjoy a pony ride, along with a 
small petting zoo!   

 

me  N e w  R e s i d e n t s !   

 We are happy you are 
here! 
We would like to Welcome our 
new neighbors. If you have 
any questions please feel free 
to contact the CIMA team!  

A  N i g h t  O u t  

 SAaAll ve the Date!  
Th

is 
years National Night out will 
be on Tuesday, October 2, 

2018 from 6- 8 pm. If you 
would like to help out with this 
event, please feel free to 
contact your CIMA team.  

Save the Date! 

Date: Tuesday, October 2, 2018  

Time: 6:00 pm- 8:00 pm 

Location: Corner of St. Rita and 
Jennie Wells Dr. 

(Bring your lawn chairs.)  

All Star  
Bounce House 
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Contact Information 
We are still under construction, but we would love 
to hear from any homeowners. If you have any 
questions or suggestions, please feel free to 
contact us:  

 

P . O .  B o x  1 4 4 0   
M a n s f i e l d ,  TX  7 6 0 6 3   

 

Follow the rules and pay your 
dues.   
 

We know times can be hard, but we are here 
to help. If you have any questions about your 
CIMA account or resale certificates, please 
contact us at the address above.  
 

Next Annual Meeting for all 
Homeowners to find out 
what is happening in our 
neighborhood will be…  

Date: Thursday, November 
8, 2018 

Time: 6:30 pm 

Location: Walnut Creek 
Academy- Corner of Walnut 
Creek Dr. and Debbie Lane  

CIMA Board 
There ’s  a  New Team in  
Town… 
 
Steve Williams- President 
Steve Korotash- Vice President 
Christy Conger- Treasurer  
Vacant- Secretary  
John Minyard- Grounds Maintenance 
Colleen Marsh- Welcome Committee/ 
National Night Out Chair 
Kathalyn Martinez- Newsletter/Website 
(If you are interested in serving on the CIMA Board, 
please contact us.)  

 

 

NEIGHBOR SPOTLIGHT  

 

Names: John and Jana Minyard 
 
How long have you been Ember Creek 
Residents? We moved here in 2009 from 
Borger Texas. We had both just retired 
from teaching, John from high school 
math and Jana from elementary school.  
 What brought you to Mansfield? We 
came because grandkids were on the way 
and Jana retired so she could keep them. 
The first arrived 2 weeks after we did and 
the most recent this spring.  
 What do each of you do in your spare time? I (John) enjoy 

gardening and outdoor activity. Jana loves keeping grandkids 
and watching them grow.  
 
What is your favorite local Mansfield Restaurant?  
Jason’s Deli   
 
 


